
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=10626 

Effingham Council to Discuss Employee Insurance
 The city of Effingham will look to renew their insurance package for the coming year at their next
regular monthly meeting.

 They will discuss the matter Wednesday evening at seven at city hall.

 In other business, the council will consider usage of City Park on June 23rd for “Faith in the Parks.”

 They will also continue their discussion on pool matters.


